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The Mt. Healthy Historical Society Museum is open most  

Tuesday and Saturday mornings, 9-11, and the first Sunday  

of  each month (except January and February), 1-3 p.m. 

With the beginning of a new year it is time to reflect on some of our high-

lights from 2019. 

 The continuation of our Educational Outreach, with third-grade class-

room presentations at North and South Elementaries and field trips to 

our museum by the third-grade classes 

 Two new exhibits: Scouting and Traveling on the B & O Railroad for the 

holidays. 

 A special display honoring the 175th anniversary of the founding of the 

Mt. Healthy Masonic Lodge. 

 Two special programs: “Pioneer Life in the Ohio Valley” by Great Parks 

and “A Walk Down Memory Lane” by the American Sign Museum. 

 Painting the outside trim and shutters of the Meeting House. Between 

this and last year’s painting of the tollhouse, our buildings are now look-

ing great. 

 Our annual fundraisers: the spring yard sale and the fall ice cream social. 

When I look at all of these accomplishments, I want to thank all of you for 

your continued membership and support.  

      Penny Huber, president 

http://mthealthyhistory.org/index.html
http://mthealthyhistory.org/index.html
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December events 

We had our annual Christmas Dinner on De-

cember 4. Our guest speaker was Tod Sworm-

stedt, who presented “The American Sign 

Museum: A Walk Down Memory Lane.” 

On December 14 we participated in the city-

wide Christmas in Mt. Healthy. We hosted 

children’s crafts, music by Ben, Gerry, and 

Friends, and of course Santa. 

Our latest exhibit is on traveling by rail, fea-

turing a train conductor’s uniform, railroad 

lanterns, and a family ready to visit family and 

friends for the holidays. 

Watch for our Nifty Fifties exhibit, 

coming this spring. Share a slice 

of life from this era by visiting the 

museum this spring or summer. 

This will be a larger display than 

usual, depicting 1950s nostalgia 

including fashion, housewares, 

and an original Crosley TV. 

More details to come. 
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Our thanks to our business members.   

Please support these local businesses! 
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Please join us 

Find us on 

Facebook! 

1546 McMakin Avenue 

Cincinnati, OH 45231 

To become a member, please remit check or cash :  

Mt. Healthy Historical Society 

c/o Treasurer 

1546 McMakin Avenue 

Mt. Healthy, OH 45231 

 

Or pay through our website (MtHealthyHistory.org) 

 

Individual Membership Form  

Name: ___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Please indicate membership type:            Individual  ($10)           Business ($25) 

http://mthealthyhistory.org/index.html

